
Transportation Meeting 6-8-17 
 
Meeting called to order 5:04pm 
 
Members present: ​Art Battachi, Dennis Sears, Dave Travis 
 
Review of Bus Routes 
 
Concern was voiced by those in the audience about whether there is any way for SBRSD buses 
to serve in-district choice-in families in Sheffield, Alford and Egremont. 
 
Chris Regan confirmed that “there is no existing route” that will serve those families in the 
mornings, but it is possible that those students may be able to take the “afterschool bus” from 
NMC to the main Sheffield campus.  
 
Various solutions were suggested and questions asked, including one about the buses housed 
in New Marl at the bus drivers’ homes. Chris asked about the possibility of housing a bus in 
Sheffield and picking students up at Our Lady of the Valley along the way to NMC.  
 
No actions taken. 
 
Next Meeting: Tuesday morning, July 13 - 5pm 
 
Meeting adjourned 6pm 


